————— QOriginal Message---—--

From: Barbara Frost [

Sent: 02 August 2019 16:00
To: Fowler, David
Subject: Abacus Belsize Park School

Dear Sir,

I have lived in Hampstead for 60 years, and have found it progressively more congested and
polluted. This is due in large part to the number of private schools in the area, which generate so
much traffic in the early mornings and mid afternoons that it is hard for we residents to park near
our properties (particularly for me as | am disabled and can’t walk far). | currently live at 4 Rosslyn
Hill, and have read with dismay about the proposal to open yet another school, on the premises of
the old police station, just a bit further up my road. | can foresee complete deadlock round here if
this goes ahead.

| therefore vigorously oppose this scheme.
Yours faithfully,

Barbara Frost



